
250th Anniversary Committee 
 

Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, October 15, 2015, 7:00 p.m. 

Public Safety Building – Historical Society Office 
 
Members:  Carol Anne Jordan, Darren McLellan, Norm Jordan, Jane Beckwith, 
Stephanie Korupp, Catherine Adams, and Barbara Powers.   
 
Volunteers:  Debbie Butterworth, Kathy and Randy Blake 
 
Staff:  Michael McGovern  
 
1. Welcome  
 
2. Review and approval of the September 22, 2015 minutes.  

 
3. Treasurer’s Report 

 
4. Debrief of September 28 Harvest Dinner at The Good Table 

5.  Debrief of October 4 Driving Tour – CE Historical Preservation Society  

6.  Upcoming final event: 

Sunday, November 1, Final Gala Event @ Inn by the Sea. Cocktail reception 
from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm, entitled “A Toast to Cape”.  Point persons:  Carol Anne 
& Stephanie 

Invitations will be sent to all who contributed time, talent, or resources to the 
numberous 250 events this past six months. 

The documentary, “Cape’s Rising Tide,” will be shown along with a slide show of 
events; the driving tour posters will be displayed around the perimeter of the 
room.  Our banner will be displayed as well as the legacy family signs. 

7. Upcoming CAPE COURIER deadlines: 

October 16: A Toast to Cape ticket availability 

October 30:  THANK YOU message!!  

 
Job well done, everyone!!! 


